
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
St Mary’ s Parish Warracknabeal 
 

Parish Priest Fr Neville Stanislaus.  
11 Lyle Street Warracknabeal, 53941062 
Parish Secretary,  
Cath Bellis—stmpcw@gmail.com,  
0434086534 
St Mary’s Primary School,  
Principal, Joy Quarrell, 53982001 
 

St Joseph’s Hopetoun. P.O Box 141  
Parish Secretary, Jacki Hogan 50833566 
St Joseph’s Primary School.  
Principal, Cynthia Maiden, 50833296 
 

St Patrick’s Nhill, 33 Leahy Street, Nhill. 
Contact Ann Munro—53929272 
St Patrick's Primary School.  
Principal, Kathryn Bendall, 53911575 
 

St Mary’s Rainbow 
Contact Kath White, 53957261 
 

St Augustine’s Beulah 
Contact Brendan Naylor, 50837242 
 

St Patrick’s Minyip 
Contact Margaret Murphy, 53857479 
 

Last Weekends Collections 
Warrack:  
Planned Giving                   $ 62.00 
Presbytery  $162.00   
Nhill  [3 weeks] 
Planned giving  $196.00                   
Presbytery  $377.00  
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Weekend Mass Times 
1st & 3rd weekend of the Month 
 
1st Saturday: Warrack  6.30pm 
 
3rd Saturday :Beulah  7.00pm 
 
1st Sunday: Hopetoun  9.00am 
  Beulah  10.30am 
 
3rd Sunday: Hopetoun  9.00am 
  Rainbow  11.00am 
 
2nd & 4th weekend of the Month 
Saturday Minyip  6.00pm 
Sunday    Warrack  8.30am 
                 Nhill  10.30am 

Sunday,  November 20 
Feast of Christ the King 

MINYIP 

Lay Led Assemblies are held when no Mass is  
Scheduled 

Hopetoun Sunday  9.00am 
Rainbow Sunday  9.30am 
Beulah Sunday  9.30am 
Warrack Sunday  9.00am 
Minyip Sunday  10.00am 
Kaniva Sunday  9.00am 
Nhill Sunday                     10.30am 

Pray for our Sick 
Una Bartlett 
Marj  Parker 
Fred Webb 

Next week’s Readings 
1st Reading: Isa, 2: 1-5 

2nd Reading: Rom, 13:11-14 
Gospel: Mt,24:37-44 

 

Next Weekend’s Mass Times 

Saturday—Minyip, 6.30pm 
    Sunday—   Warrack 8.30am 

Nhill, 10.30am 

NHILL Reader & 
Prayers 

Lay  
Leaders
  

Eucharistic 
Minister 

Offertory 
Procession 

Counter Monthly 
Collector 

Cleaner 

Roster for 
 
Nov 20 

Volunteer 
please 

M Millington/ 
L Fraser 
 

L Grayling 
 
 

—————— J Kennedy 
& E Cameron 
 

Ewen 
Cameron 
 

A Munro 

Roster for 
Nov 27 

L Fraser —————— K Clohesy —————— Ewen 
Cameron 

J Millington A Munro 

St Patrick’s 

School 

1, 2, 3 … read with 
me 

Next Session: 
Monday, 9-10am 

21 November 
 

St Patrick’s School Report 
School Review—Three weeks ago we had the privilege of undertaking our school review. The panel consisted of Pam 
Burton (lead reviewer), Tony Perkins (educational consultant) and Joy Quarrell (colleague principal). Our staff, students 
and parents had worked hard over the preceding terms to review our progress over the last four years and determine 
what we believed were suitable goals for the upcoming four year period. As a school we were pleased with the review 
process and the endorsement of our priorities and I’d like to thank everyone who was involved in the process. 
Senior Class Camp To Victor Harbour— Our senior class has spent three day’s in Victor Harbour this week where 
we’ve visited the Whale Centre and the fairy penguins. On the way to Victor Harbour we stopped at Monarto Zoo to learn 
about the animals there. The focus of this trip was to learn about animals and plants and their life cycles. This trip fitted in 
very well with our Integrated Studies unit focus on Biological Science. 
Reading Counts...1, 2, 3, Read with Me 
Thanks you to Lisa Creek and our volunteer parents—Helen Cannell and Michelle Dickinson, who ably facilitate our pre-
school reading program. It has been fabulous to see some children attend our weekly program and become more open 
and curious about books and literacy. Please encourage pre-school children that they are welcome to attend each Mon-
day morning between 9 & 10am. 
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Month of November 
November is the month, in which we remember and pray especially for our family member's who have died—our dear 
ones. If you would like your family members or friends to be remembered at Mass, you are invited to write their names on 
an envelope and hand them in with the normal collection. [There are envelopes at the back of the church]. 
 

Nhill Parish Annual Report 
This report is available at the back of the church so please take a copy home with you today and if you have any ques-
tions please feel free to contact Ann Munro. 
 

Death Anniversary— Ken Harris, Sylve & Bonnie Farrell and brothers Charlie, Terry, Roy & Michael & Felicity Trotter, 
and member's of the Harris family, Marie Gould & all family and deceased member's of the Picone family. 
 

Christmas Card and Columban Calendars  
These items are available for sale at the back of the church.  

Upcoming Dates: 
 
Wed, Nov  23: Parent Advisory Board         
                         Annual Meeting. 
 
Tues, Dec 13: End of School Year Mass  
          At 6pm 
 


